
2020 Annual Report
Empowering our community to protect, restore, and enjoy the Tualatin River

Please join us for our Virtual Annual Meeting on January 31st, 2021 at 1:00PM to hear
more about our year, and the work ahead. Details at tualatinriverkeepers.org.
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Tualatin Riverkeepers (TRK)
is a community-based

organization that protects
and restores the Tualatin

River watershed. We build
watershed stewardship

through engagement,
advocacy, restoration,
access, and education.

 
TRK became a nonprofit in 1993 and
is tax-exempt under section 501(c)(3)

of the Internal Revenue Code.
 

503-218-2580
tualatinriverkeepers.org
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*For a full financial report on Tualatin Riverkeepers, contact info@tualatinriverkeepers.org


